
Date:26.04.2023 

Department of MBA-BU 
 

Congratulations 

 

The Director, Faculty members and Staff of MBA-BU Department congratulate  

- Ms. Uzma khan (P03CJ21M0090 - Sec B),  

- Ms. Srenika Mhalsekar (P03CJ21M0009 - Sec B),  

- Mr. Abhishek G (P03CJ21M0150 - Sec A),  

- Mr. Tanmay Sapra (P03CJ21M0002 - Sec A)  

for having secured National Runner Up - 1 in AIMA's  Chanakya - 26th Student Management Games 

(SMG-2023) hosted and organized by All India Management Association, New Delhi on 22.04.2023. 

 

Wishing you many more successes in future. 

 

With Regards,  

 

 

Dr. B. R. Venkatesh  

Director-MBA (BU) 


